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Fort Drum & 10th Mountain Division invite community members to Mountainfest 2023
Fort Drum, NY – The 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum will host military demonstrations for the community and concerts as part of Mountainfest on June 21 at Division Hill.
All are invited to join us for an appearance by the U.S. Army Golden Knights Parachute Team, a live military demonstration, and the Salute to the Nation ceremony. These events will be followed by a performance by the 10th Mountain Division Band, the annual Salute to the Troops Tribute Concert, and fireworks.
Media interested in covering events on Division Hill on Wednesday, June 21, must be at the Media Operations Center on NYS Route 26 no later than 2:30 p.m. An RSVP is requested by 10 a.m. Wednesday, June 21. Please include any requests to conduct a live broadcast from Division Hill in your response. 
To RSVP or for further information regarding this advisory, contact Katherine Wright at 315-772-9043 or email katherine.e.wright12.civ@army.mil. 

